
                                                                                                     Sessions will be facilitated by   
 

THE NORTH HALEDON SCHOOL DISTRICT NEEDS YOU! 
 

  

Tuesday, October 17 

Thursday, November 2 

Monday, November 13 

6:00-7:30pm in the High Mountain School Cafeteria   

 

The North Haledon Board of Education needs all hands on deck to create a new, five-year 
Strategic Plan for our school district! 

Help our schools reach new heights as together we discuss the climate of our district, the 
challenges we face, our vision for the future, and goals for the district over the next five 
years.  

Join us for our ninety-minute Strategic Planning sessions.   You’ll interact with different 
people from across the district as we work together to create a document that will guide 
the Board of Education in its decision-making through 2029.  All interested members of our 
community are welcome to all or any of the meetings. No preparation is necessary!                     

Light refreshments will be served.  We look forward to working with you!  
 


